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Dear Parents and Carers,
Drive – U – Pottery – Event
FONES are pleased to announce a Drive – U – Pottery after school event for pupils of North Elmham Primary School on Friday 30th November. This will be held in the school hall from 3.15pm until 5pm.
This is a fantastic opportunity for your children to be creative, there is a wide choice of pottery for you to choose from, with Christmas items and more general pieces of pottery available. These really do make for very special keepsakes, or Christmas presents for loved ones so we do hope you can support this very successful event.
This event is being led by Lisa Barker from ‘The Clay Barn’ in Brisley, with FONES members on hand to assist children where necessary and to provide refreshments. There will be squash, water, biscuits and chocolates available for the children and party games played at the end. As a sample of what children could paint, there will be a basket of pottery available to view in the main entrance foyer, near the office. A price list of the different items will also be available, and we feel that there is something for everyone! So please do support. 
We would love your child/children to take part, so please complete and return the attached order form to the school office, together with your payment in an envelope clearly marked “FONES Pottery Event” no later than Monday 5th November. Please remember to complete an order form per child as each child’s pottery will be placed in a named bag ready for them to paint on the day.
Numbers will be limited and places will be reserved on a first-come-first-served basis so please get all orders in before the cut of date to avoid disappointment. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As with all FONES events, please speak with a member of the Fones Committee if you have any questions.
Kind Regards
Sharon Phillips (Chair) FONES.
